
ENROL NOW!

Year 7 Enrolments for 
Byford Secondary 

College 2022 are now due! 

Your child should have received an Application to Enrol pack 

in the past week from their Primary School. If you need more 

information please contact our enrolments officer 
Byford.SC.Enrolments@education.wa.edu.au
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